From: PB Communications

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications; Townsend, Chad; McDonald, Dana; Shearer, Doug
Subject: Update on Provincial announcement

Date: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 7:12:27 PM

Good evening Commissioners,

This note is to advise you that the Province has not yet communicated its action plan and approach
to management of the coyote population in Stanley Park. We anticipate there will be an
announcement tomorrow, and are working with their communications team in the morning to
provide any support or alignment that may be required.

We will share any updates on the timing and details of the announcement when they become
available.

Sincerely,

Christine

Christine Ulmer, MSc. | Senior Manager, Marketing & Communications
Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue
t. 604-404-1797
christine.ulmer@vancouver.ca
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